
10th Term Review 
 
 
You are required to attend a 10th term review during the middle of your tenth term with the 
Director & Deputy Director of Graduate Studies.  The review will take about thirty minutes.   
 
The purpose of your review is to ensure that you are on track to submit your dissertation by the end 
of your fourth year of study.   
 
You are required to bring the following items listed below with you to the meeting: 
 
• a one-page summary of your dissertation 
• a table of contents with a percentage of the amount of work you have completed for each 

chapter 
• draft chapters  
• a proposed programme for the completion of your dissertation 
• your logbook – please arrange for your supervisor to sign this off before you attend the 

review meeting 
 
The Graduate Office will contact you with more information in relation to you 10th Term Review at 
the beginning of your tenth term. 
 
 
 


